
From:  
Sent: Monday, January 18, 2021 8:51 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill  
Subject: Acorn Developments Major Mac and Arnold 

Re: Files D01-20014 and D02-20028 

As residents of Richmond Hill, we strongly object to these developments. RH has 
become overcrowded and difficult to maneuver before this mega complex . This 
development will make things worse. Additionally, the look/flavor of RH has changed 
looking more like the Yonge/Sheppard area of Toronto- not an admirable testament. 

Yonge Street is already paralyzed with traffic- though not exactly on the line of vision for 
this development, I am sure that the quiet residential neighbourhood which now exists is 
deeply saddened by this development. 

RH could start to experience the same thing that is happening in TO- movement far out 
to smaller communities to be away from intense congestion.. 

Why not limit the apartment building heights to 4-5 stories instead of monstrous 19 
storey buildings?? 

Carolyn Francis 


